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SUBJECT:  Plans for New Medical Schools  
 
 
 
 
 PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION   

 
For Information 

 
 
 

AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION 
 

Article IX, Section 7 d., Constitution of the State of Florida 
 
 
                                         
 BACKGROUND INFORMATION  
 
On June 30, 2004, Florida International University submitted to the Division of 
Colleges and Universities a proposal for a new medical school, and the 
University of Central Florida is currently exploring the possibility of establishing a 
medical school.  Their presentations will be two of three related to medical 
education.  President Brogan will be asked to make a presentation at a future 
Board meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Supporting Documentation Included:  None 
 
Presenters: Dr. Mitch Maidique, President 
  Florida International University 
 
  Dr. John Hitt, President 
  University of Central Florida 
 
    
 


